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CITY OF 9
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I am opposed to the addition of 196 residential units in this development. There is a big
residential development going in directly south of this parcel of land not to mention the
approval of the former hotel that is now an apartment complex. Traffic is already very busy at
the Scottsdale and Shea intersection and you want to add 196 MORE units. When is enough
enough? I thought we were trying to sustainably develop Scottsdale in regards to water etc.
How does former commercial properties transitioned to over 400 residences come close to
being water conscious? I thought that is why the Coyotes complex was one that the Mayor was
opposing for these reasons. -- sent by laura jorden (case# 6-ZN-2023)
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